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The Serengeti Lion George B. Schaller 2009-10-15 Based on three years of study
in the Serengeti National Park, George B. Schaller’s The Serengeti Lion
describes the vast impact of the lion and other predators on the vast herds of
wildebeest, zebra, and gazelle for which the area is famous. The most
comprehensive book available on the lion, this classic work includes the
author’s findings on all aspects of lion behavior, including its social system,
population dynamics, hunting behavior, and predation patterns. “If you have
only enough time to read one book about field biology, this is the one I
recommend.”—Edward O. Wilson, Science “This book conveys not only the
fascination of its particular study of lion behavior but the drama and wonder
and beauty of the intimate interdependence of all living things.”—Saturday
Review “This is an important book, not just for its valuable information on
lions, but for its broad, open, and intelligent approach to problems that cut
across the fields of behavior, populations, ecology, wildlife management,
evolution, anthropology, and comparative biology.”—Richard G. Van Gelder,
Bioscience
In Praise of Slow Carl Honore 2009-06-12 In the tradition of such trailblazing
books as No Logo and The Tipping Point, In Praise of Slow heralds a growing
international movement of people dedicated to slowing down the pace of our
contemporary times and enjoying a richer, fuller life as a result. These days,
almost everyone complains about the hectic pace of their lives. We live in a
world where speed rules and everyone is under pressure to go faster. But when
speed is king, anyone or anything that gets in our way, that slows us down,
becomes an enemy. Thanks to speed, we are living in the age of rage. Carl
Honore has discovered a movement that is quickly working its way into the
mainstream. Groups of people are developing a recipe for living better in a
fast-paced, modern environment by striving for a new balance between fast and
slow. In an entertaining and hands-on investigation of this new movement,
Honore takes us from a Tantric sex workshop in a trendy neighbourhood in
London, England to Bra, Italy, the home of the Slow Food, Slow Cities and Slow
Sex movements. He examines how we can continue to live productive lives by
embracing the tenets of the slow movement. A challenging take on the cult of
speed, as well as a corrective look at how we can approach our lives with new
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understanding, In Praise of Slow uncovers a movement whose time has come.
Reinventing the Left in the Global South Richard Sandbrook 2014-08-07 A fresh
appraisal of the nature and significance of the democratic left in the Global
South.
Convergent Evolution George R. McGhee 2011 An analysis of convergent evolution
from molecules to ecosystems, demonstrating the limited number of evolutionary
pathways available to life. Charles Darwin famously concluded On the Origin of
Species with a vision of "endless forms most beautiful" continually evolving.
More than 150 years later many evolutionary biologists see not endless forms
but the same, or very similar, forms evolving repeatedly in many independent
species lineages. A porpoise's fishlike fins, for example, are not inherited
from fish ancestors but are independently derived convergent traits. In this
book, George McGhee describes the ubiquity of the phenomenon of convergent
evolution and connects it directly to the concept of evolutionary constraint-the idea that the number of evolutionary pathways available to life are not
endless, but quite limited. Convergent evolution occurs on all levels, from
tiny organic molecules to entire ecosystems of species. McGhee demonstrates its
ubiquity in animals, both herbivore and carnivore; in plants; in ecosystems; in
molecules, including DNA, proteins, and enzymes; and even in minds, describing
problem-solving behavior and group behavior as the products of convergence. For
each species example, he provides an abbreviated list of the major nodes in its
phylogenetic classification, allowing the reader to see the evolutionary
relationship of a group of species that have independently evolved a similar
trait by convergent evolution. McGhee analyzes the role of functional and
developmental constraints in producing convergent evolution, and considers the
scientific and philosophical implications of convergent evolution for the
predictability of the evolutionary process.
Guía de supervivencia para aspirantes a directivos Agustín López-Quesada
Fernández 2016 A pesar de lo que uno pudiera pensar, las empresas valoran más
la actitud que la aptitud del empleado. En la mayoría de las ocasiones, sin tan
siquiera caer en la cuenta de este paradigma, casi todos creen que lo único
importante son los conocimientos y la experiencia previa; sin embargo a la hora
de la verdad, una vez atravesada la puerta de una nueva empresa por primera
vez, serán las diferentes actitudes del recién incorporado a la hora de
afrontar los diversos desafíos que se le plantearán, lo que le hará avanzar,
permanecer o desaparecer. Este libro-guía trata de explicar cuales son las
actitudes mejor valoradas, cómo adentrarse en la espesa selva, cargado con
aptitudes y conocimientos; sobre todo, ayudará al lector a explotar sus
actitudes positivas ante los demás, por su propio bien, el de los que le rodean
y la empresa que le ha contratado. Todas esas actitudes y aptitudes se conjugan
durante este libro-guía en las situaciones y tareas más habituales en una
empresa. Por ejemplo, en la redacción de informes, en las entrevistas con el
jefe, en las reuniones, en las presentaciones, en la gestión del correo
electrónico o también en cómo redactar emails efectivos. Esperamos que esta
guía sea de gran utilidad para recién egresados y para aquellas personas que
quieran mejorar su carrera profesional. Les ayudará a ser más eficientes, a
tomar mejores decisiones, a lograr la realización personal y profesional a
través del trabajo en equipo, a compartir objetivos e ilusiones. En definitiva,
a ser un poco más felices en su vida diaria. Índice Prólogo.- Preámbulo: Por
qué y para quién hemos escrito esta guía.- PARTE 1: Lo que más se valora: una
buena actitud.- Las actitudes más apreciadas.- PARTE 2: Una iniciación sobre
cómo moverse en la empresa.- Las relaciones interpersonales.- La entrevista
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personal.- La reunión.- Despachar con el jefe.- PARTE 3: Una aproximación a una
comunicación más eficaz.- Redactar informes.- Los emails: una herramienta o un
tormento.- Las presentaciones.- PARTE 4: Un método de trabajo más productivo.El decálogo.- PARTE 5: Un plan de acción acorde con mis objetivos.- Mi plan de
acción.
The Selfish Gene Richard Dawkins 1989 An ethologist shows man to be a gene
machine whose world is one of savage competition and deceit
Five Weeks in a Balloon Jules Verne 2011-05-01 What would it be like to explore
a largely unknown swath of the world -- from the air? That's exactly what the
intrepid explorers in Jules Verne's Five Weeks in a Balloon set out to do in
this novel, an early entrant in the literature describing European exploration
of Africa. Like many of Verne's novels, this tale is so richly detailed and
historically accurate that you'll feel like you've actually come along for the
ride.
Ultimate Reptileopedia Christina Wilsdon 2015 The natural world experts at
National Geographic present the ultimate reference book on reptiles, designed
just for kids. Crawling with fascinating facts, lively text, and tons of cool,
colorful, images of the weirdest and wackiest reptiles on planet Earth, it is
sure to be their coveted, #1 reference. Snakey, slimey, scaley, and
sensational! Welcome to the amazing world of the most popular reptiles on
Earth. With colorful photographs and fun facts, this easy-to-use encyclopedia
profiles snakes, lizards, amphibians, turtles and tortoises, crocodilians, and
tuatara. Profiles are accompanied by Did You Know? details and fast facts
including scientific name, size, diet, and habitat.
La Ilustración española y americana Abelardo de Carlos 1865
Animals' Rights Considered in Relation to Social Progress Henry S. Salt 1894
A New Era for Wolves and People Luigi Boitani 2009 Contributors include
recognized scientists and other wolf experts who introduce new and sometimes
controversial findings. A New Erafor Wolves and People includes colour
photographs of wild wolves by Peter A. Dettling, David C. Olson, and Robert J.
Weselamann, and drawings by wildlife artist Susan Shimeld. --Book Jacket.
Man-eaters of Kumaon Jim Corbett 2003 The author describes his experiences
killing man-eating tigers of the Indian Himalayas in the 1920s and 1930s,
explaining why some tigers become man-eaters and including details on the local
flora, fauna, and village life.
The Hero's Journey Joseph Campbell 2003 Joseph Campbell, arguably the greatest
mythologist of our time, was certainly one of our greatest storytellers. This
new cloth edition of The Hero's Journey, published to celebrate the 100th
anniversary of Campbell's birth, recounts his own quest and conveys the
excitement of his lifelong exploration of our mythic traditions, what he called
"the one great story of mankind."
Capture-recapture and Removal Methods for Sampling Closed Populations Gary C.
White 1982
Diálogo creativo. Hablar para pensar en el aula Robert Fisher 2013-02-05 La
educación y la capacidad de niñas y niños de establecer relaciones con los
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demás se apoyan en el diálogo. Mediante éste, las personas desarrollan la
consciencia, aprenden a controlar sus procesos mentales internos y construyen
las herramientas conceptuales para pensar. Es el fundamento del desarrollo de
la inteligencia social, así como del éxito en los aprendizajes y en la vida. El
diálogo es el modo más eficaz de utilizar el habla para estimular el
pensamiento y los aprendizajes, y es creativo cuando es abierto, permite
opiniones diferentes y estimula ideas nuevas. Diálogo creativo es una guía
esencial para el aprendizaje dialógico, en la cual se exponen sus principios
así como las razones por las que niñas y niños necesitan dialogar, los
distintos tipos de diálogo y las características especiales del diálogo
creativo. El autor presenta procedimientos muy prácticos para enseñar al
alumnado a ser más reflexivo y creativo; de aprender de manera más eficaz
hablando y escuchando, tanto en las instituciones escolares como en el hogar.
Así, en esta obra encontrará: -Técnicas para desarrollar el aprendizaje
dialógico en las aulas; -Una guía para provocar debates estimulantes para
pensar a través del currículo; -Más de 100 actividades para generar discusiones
y diálogos estimulantes con niños y niñas de todas las edades y capacidades; Consejos acerca del uso del diálogo creativo para favorecer la evaluación
continua de los aprendizajes; -Ideas para desarrollar las destrezas de escucha
y la concentración. Las nuevas generaciones, sean cuales sean los problemas a
los que se tengan que enfrentar en un futuro imprevisible, necesitarán
desplegar destrezas y capacidades para trabajar con otras personas a fin de
poder solucionarlos. El diálogo da la oportunidad de conectarse con los demás,
de expresar sentimientos y emociones, de comunicar necesidades y de responder a
inquietudes.
News from the Empire Fernando del Paso 2009 Presents a fictional account of the
tragic lives of Maximilian and Carlota, the short-lived Emperor and Empress of
Mexico, and explores the events that first appointed the couple and then
swiftly removed them from power.
Zoo Portraits Yago Partal 2017 A creative animal atlas--new, unexpected,
educational Unique portraits of both familiar and less-known species as you've
never seen them before Lots of fun for everyone interested in animals and
anyone who wants to join the movement to help protect them
The Naked Ape Desmond Morris 2000
Youth in Sexual Ecstasy Carlos C. Sanchez 1997-10-01
Un día en el zoo Ellen Weiss 2006-11
Kirinyaga Michael D. Resnick 1999 Koriba, the founder and self-appointed witch
doctor of Kirinyaga, a utopian planet based on his native country of Kenya
before European influence, confronts challenges from his followers and from
Earth in the twenty-second century. Reprint.
The Hero with a Thousand Faces Joseph Campbell 2004-01-01 Examines myths and
folk tales from around the world in an attempt to understand the symbolism of
the hero as it appears in the mythologies and religions of mankind.
Los Raros Ruben Dario 2017-02-05
Sapiens Yuval Noah Harari 2015-02-10 New York Times Bestseller A Summer Reading
Pick for President Barack Obama, Bill Gates, and Mark Zuckerberg From a
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renowned historian comes a groundbreaking narrative of humanity’s creation and
evolution—a #1 international bestseller—that explores the ways in which biology
and history have defined us and enhanced our understanding of what it means to
be “human.” One hundred thousand years ago, at least six different species of
humans inhabited Earth. Yet today there is only one—homo sapiens. What happened
to the others? And what may happen to us? Most books about the history of
humanity pursue either a historical or a biological approach, but Dr. Yuval
Noah Harari breaks the mold with this highly original book that begins about
70,000 years ago with the appearance of modern cognition. From examining the
role evolving humans have played in the global ecosystem to charting the rise
of empires, Sapiens integrates history and science to reconsider accepted
narratives, connect past developments with contemporary concerns, and examine
specific events within the context of larger ideas. Dr. Harari also compels us
to look ahead, because over the last few decades humans have begun to bend laws
of natural selection that have governed life for the past four billion years.
We are acquiring the ability to design not only the world around us, but also
ourselves. Where is this leading us, and what do we want to become? Featuring
27 photographs, 6 maps, and 25 illustrations/diagrams, this provocative and
insightful work is sure to spark debate and is essential reading for
aficionados of Jared Diamond, James Gleick, Matt Ridley, Robert Wright, and
Sharon Moalem.
The Book of the Dead Sir Ernest Alfred Wallis Budge 1901
Walker's Carnivores of the World Ronald M. Nowak 2005-01-07 Although they are
highly intelligent, ruthless predators, carnivores are increasingly rare. From
the dwarf mongoose to the polar bear, carnivores are at once respected and
misunderstood, invoking both fear and curiosity in the humans with whom they
share their world. Ronald M. Nowak celebrates these fascinating mammals in
Walker's Carnivores of the World. This comprehensive guide, featuring 225
illustrations, covers the world's eight terrestrial families of carnivores.
Each generic account comprises scientific and common names, number and
distribution of species, physical attributes, measurements, hunting and social
activity, reproduction, habitat, population dynamics, longevity, and status of
threatened species. A thought-provoking overview by David W. Macdonald and
Roland W. Kays is packed with results of the latest field and laboratory
research on topics ranging from evolutionary history to the adaptive value of
fur patterns. Emphasizing the interplay of social life, morphology, and
predatory behavior, it provides an up-to-date panorama of the world's
carnivores.
Leopard in the Sun Laura Restrepo 2000 A deadly fight over a woman leads to two
related families torn apart by blood, until one man is forced to turn his back
on his heritage to keep the woman he loves, and two women risk everything to
secure a future for their sons, in a story set against the backdrop of the rise
of Colombia's drug cartels. Reprint. 15,000 first printing.
Wild Cats of the World Mel Sunquist 2017-05-15 Did you know that European
royalty once used cheetahs to hunt deer, or that caracals can capture birds by
leaping six and a half feet straight up into the air from a standing start?
Have you ever wondered whether domestic cats really do land on their feet when
they fall, or how Canada lynx can stalk their prey in the winter without
falling through the deep snow? Wild Cats of the World is a treasure trove of
answers to questions like these, and many others, for anyone who's interested
in learning more about the world's felids, including the ones with whom we
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share our homes. Mel and Fiona Sunquist have spent more than a decade gathering
information about cats from every available source, many of them quite
difficult to find, including scientific papers, descriptions of hunts,
archeological findings, observations by naturalists and travelers, reports from
government agencies, and newsletters from a wide variety of organizations.
Weaving information from these sources together with their own experiences
observing wild cats around the world, the Sunquists have created the most
comprehensive reference on felids available. Each of their accounts of the 36
species of cat contains a description of the cat, including human interactions
with it, as well as detailed data on its distribution, ecology and behavior,
status in the wild, and efforts to conserve it. Numerous photographs, including
more than 40 in full color, illustrate these accounts. Ranging from the twopound black-footed cat to the five-hundred-pound tiger, and from the African
serval with its satellite-dish ears to the web-footed fishing cat of Asia, Wild
Cats of the World will fascinate and educate felid fans of any stripe (or
spot).
Wild Cats IUCN/SSC Cat Specialist Group 1996 Presents the most comprehensive
and up-to-date information available on the 36 wild cats of the world. It
includes the first published collection of detailed range maps and some of the
first photographs of rare species in the wild. It provides a thorough review of
major issues in cat conservation such as habitat loss and management of big
cats in livestock areas; field and laboratory research; international trade;
the role of zoos; and reintroduction. High priority are identified to further
the cause of cat conservation.
Mammals of Europe, North Africa and the Middle East S Aulagnier 2018-09-25
Covering over 400 species, this work presents all of the terrestrial mammal
species of the Western Palearctic, serving as an excellent guideto the great
wealth of fauna in this region. Species accounts are concise and authoritative,
giving information on size, distribution, habitat, behaviour, reproduction and
feeding. Each account is supported by distribution maps and superb
illustrations. The book features over 100 plates, comprising of over 600 colour
species artworks. Variation between the sexes is illustrated and anatomical
diagrams are provided to assist identification.
Red Cat, Blue Cat Jenni Desmond 2012 Fur flies and feline friendships form as
two cats of different colors find that, with a little effort, they can be
themselves and make a perfect blend. Full color.
A Little History of the World E. H. Gombrich 2014-10-01 E. H. Gombrich's Little
History of the World, though written in 1935, has become one of the treasures
of historical writing since its first publication in English in 2005. The Yale
edition alone has now sold over half a million copies, and the book is
available worldwide in almost thirty languages. Gombrich was of course the
best-known art historian of his time, and his text suggests illustrations on
every page. This illustrated edition of the Little History brings together the
pellucid humanity of his narrative with the images that may well have been in
his mind's eye as he wrote the book. The two hundred illustrations—most of them
in full color—are not simple embellishments, though they are beautiful. They
emerge from the text, enrich the author's intention, and deepen the pleasure of
reading this remarkable work. For this edition the text is reset in a spacious
format, flowing around illustrations that range from paintings to line
drawings, emblems, motifs, and symbols. The book incorporates freshly drawn
maps, a revised preface, and a new index. Blending high-grade design, fine
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paper, and classic binding, this is both a sumptuous gift book and an enhanced
edition of a timeless account of human history.
My First Pop-Up Dinosaurs 2019-04-09 Stylish artwork by award winner Owen Davey
makes this 3-D introduction to dinosaurs a standout. Watch long-extinct
creatures spring to life in a striking first pop-up book for budding
paleontologists. Showcased are fifteen dinosaurs and prehistoric reptiles, from
Ankylosaurus to Velociraptor, each one accompanied by its name and
pronunciation. At once simple and sophisticated, Owen Davey's striking pop-ups,
with their geometric patterns of spiky scales, dramatic splotches, and dotted
feathers, are sure to mesmerize dinosaur aficionados of all ages.
The Adventures of Mowgli Rudyard Kipling 2012-12-18 Rudyard Kipling’s eternal
classics, The Jungle Book and The Second Jungle Book are most loved for the
stories of Mowgli, the boy who grew up in a wolf pack. This book brings
together all the stories of Mowgli. It begins with Father Wolf rescuing an
abandoned baby boy from the tiger Shere Khan, terror of the jungle. The child
grows up among the animals, befriending Bagheera the Panther, Balu the Bear,
and making mortal enemies with Shere Khan the Tiger. He is kidnapped by
monkeys, exiled by the wolf pack, disowned by humans, till he finally
vanquishes Shere Khan and returns to the forest. But the call of his own kind
grows stronger, and he eventually finds his own, tenuous place among men and
animals. Kipling’s creations from the two Jungle Books—human and animal— have
remained alive in literature and celluloid for nearly a century. They have
mesmerized, entertained and educated generations of children. In this special
Puffin Classics edition, Mowgli comes alive once more, accompanied by
illustrations rendered by Gond artist Durga Bai, and an affectionate,
heartwarming introduction by that other favourite children’s writer, Ruskin
Bond.
The Name of the Rose Umberto Eco 1994 It is the year 1327. Franciscans in an
Italian abbey are suspected of heresy, but Brother William of Baskerville’s
investigation is suddenly overshadowed by seven bizarre deaths. Translated by
William Weaver. A Helen and Kurt Wolff Book
How to Speak Dog Aline Alexander Newman 2013 A guide about how to understand a
dog's body language and behavior illustrates such key concepts as barking,
howling, panting, bared teeth, and wagging tail.
El museo universal 1865
Mammal Species of the World Don E. Wilson 2005 This indispensable reference
work belongs in public and academic libraries throughout the world and on the
shelf of every biologist who works with mammals.
El hogar 1916
The Mammoth Hunters Jean M. Auel 1986 Ayla and Jondalar embark on a journey
that takes them to the Mamutoi, the Mammoth Hunters, and Ayla must make a
fateful choice between two men--Jondalar and Ranec, the Mamutoi's master
carver--in a story of Ice Age Europe. Reissue.
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